Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building

Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

I demand, for myself and my co-workers, the right to be able to hold and election for the
purposes of establishing a collectively bargaining unit like virtually every other state employee.

Sincerely,

Kyle Pruitt

Teaching Assistant, History

University of Maryland, College Park

2844 Saint Paul Street, Apartment 3, Baltimore, MD 21218
kpruitt@terpmail.umd.edu



